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May it please the Hearings Panel:

1. This submission is filed by Peter Raymond Arnott and Margaret
Mary Arnott (the “Arnotts”) who are the registered proprietors of a
property located at 111 Frankton-Ladies Mile, State Highway 6, near

Frankton.

2. The said property is located immediately adjacent to Transpower

New Zealand Limited’s (“Transpower”) Frankton sub-station.

3. The Arnotts have had their attention drawn to Transpower’s

memorandum to the Hearings Panel dated the 16 September 2016.

4. With the greatest respect to Counsel for Transpower, there is no
jurisdiction for the Hearings Panel to consider the rules proposed in
paragraph 3 and 4 of the Memorandum as there is ho submission or
further submission that seeks such rules and therefore the Arnotts
and others who may be affected by such rules have not had the

opportunity to respond to such.

Counsel for P R and M M Arnott

Graeme Morris Todd
Solicitor
19 September 2016 Queenstown

3403 Memorandum of Counsel



